
School Council Newsletter 

In the next few days, a letter regarding becoming a member of our school 
council will be sent home. The children will have an assembly reminding them 
about the role and then will be asked to write a manifesto which they (or I if 
they are not comfortable) will read out in assembly in 2 weeks time. The school 
will then vote 1 child from each year group (1-6) to form our school council.  

 

Below are some events that school council will lead throughout Autumn term. 
In our first meeting, we will also discuss anything else they would like to raise 
awareness of, improve or raise money for. 

 

Tuesday 10th October- World Mental Health 
Day. The children can come into school 
wearing something yellow for a £1 donation to 
raise money for Young Minds. #HelloYellow 
 
Thursday 12th October- cake sale for Young 
Minds (please bring donations in to help us to make it as successful as 
possible). 
 
14th- 20th November- Anti Bullying Week. The children will take part in 
activities based on the theme ‘Make A Noise About Bullying’. The children can 
wear odd socks on Friday 17th November to raise awareness around school. 

 
Thursday 7th December- Christmas Jumper Day. The 
children can come into school wearing a Christmas 
jumper for a £1 donation to Save the Children. 
  

 

Thanks for your continued support as always. 

 

Mrs Hughes ☺ 


